
 

 

 

                             Up to $25,000 
 

ROBBERY OF A POSTAL FACILITY  
                                             

 
 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the 
identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect(s) who robbed a U.S. Post Office located at 1163 Castle 

Avenue, Bronx, NY 10462. The incident occurred on Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at approximately 7:00 a.m.   
 

The suspect is a Black male with a thin build, approximately 5'7" tall, and drove off in a white Honda Odyssey 
(pictured above).  

 
 
 
 

 
TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 

 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 212-330-5266 
Reference Case No. 3816046-ROBB 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 
 


